
       

  

DDeeaarr  PPaarreennttss//GGuuaarrddiiaannss::  

We regret to inform you that we need to postpone this week’s Family Math 

Night; we intend to reschedule this fun-filled event for later in the school year.  

All parents are advised that RES’ Chess Clubs will be starting this week. Please 

have a conversation with your child to determine if he/she would be interested in 

joining the Chess Club (both new players and chess masters are welcome)! 

Finally, we encourage all families to continue to spend a bit of time every school 

night doing Math flash card drills with their child because we are beginning to 

see significant improvement in our student’s mental Math skills ~ keep-up the great 

work!  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Wilson, Principal of Rexton Elementary School 


